
Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed faculty, and my dear fellow classmates, 

Today, we gather here to bid farewell to our senior students, who have 

been more than just our mentors--they have been our friends, guides, and 

an indispensable part of our school family. 

As we stand on this threshold, memories come flooding back--those early 

days filled with excitement and nervousness, those late nights spent 

rehearsing for school plays, and those jubilant moments of victory on the 

sports field. Our seniors have always been there, showing us the way with 

their wisdom, kindness, and unwavering support. 

You taught us how to navigate the complexities of school life and, more 

importantly, how to enjoy every moment of it. Your laughter and 

camaraderie created a welcoming atmosphere that we all cherished, and 

your spirit will continue to inspire those who follow in your footsteps. 

As you embark on your new journeys, remember that you take a piece of us 

with you. We wish you all the success and happiness in the world. May you 

always hold dear the memories and friendships forged within these walls. 

Thank you for everything, and good luck on your new adventure. 

Farewell, dear seniors, until we meet again. 


